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Craig, Sondra

From: Julie Keitel <jd.keitel@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, October 30, 2023 7:38 PM
To: ZZ Council Members
Subject: City Arts Board Request

*** CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. DO NOT click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe. ***  

 
To Mayor Reynolds and Council Members<  
 
I enthusiastically support that ARPA funds be used to fund the LACrosse CIty Arts Board grant program.  THis past 
summer I served as a Tour Guide for Viking Cruise passengers  in LaCrosse.  One of the delights was pointing out the 
examples of art i our parks and other public areas.   For a city of 52,000,   we think big here, and  that is readily noticed 
by our VIking guests.  
 
Please vote yes on the request for $75,000. 
 
Julie Keitel 
2605 Main St 
LaCrosse, WI 
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